
Lindh, Frank 

5/4/2012 5:10:54 PM
Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Paul Clanon (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E's Advice 4034-E (GO-96B, CPUC): Approval of Resource Adequacy 

Agreement Between Calpine Energy Services, L.P. and Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company Pursuant to Resolution E-4471

This "typo" betrays a bit of history about the underlying negotiations. Pretty amusing!

0

On May 4, 2012, at 4:58 PM, "PG&E Tariffs" <PGETariffs@pge.com> wrote:

> Please see below correction of previous typographical error in title of filed Advice Letter.
>
> Thank you,
>
>
> From: PG&E Tariffs
> Sent: Friday, May 04, 2012 4:14 PM
> To: Como, Joe; Dowd, Karen; EDTariffUnit; Lafrenz, Don; Pocta, Mark
> Cc: 'Mpl@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'TAS@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'MFl@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'CJS@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'FER@cpuc.ca.gov'; 
'EFR@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'KVC@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'FRL@cpuc.ca.gov'

> Subject: PG&E's Advice 4034-E (GO-96B, CPUC): Approval of Resource Adequacy Product Confirmation and 
Cooperation Agreement Between Calpine Corporation and Pacific Gas and Electric Company Pursuant to 
Resolution E-4471

>
>
> On Friday, May 4 2012, Pacific Gas and Electric Company filed Advice Letter 4034-E with the Commission
>
> Approval of Resource Adequacy Agreement Between Calpine Energy Services, L.P. and Pacific Gas and 
Electric Company Pursuant to Resolution E-4471

>
> PGE Tariffs
> Fax: (415) 973-6520
> <4034-E.pdf>
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